
 

USEFUL INFORMATION FOR THE AUTUMN TERM – PRE-PREP 

 

Term commences Wednesday, 8th September 2021 

Arrival time: 

Year 1 children’s arrival time is at 8.30am  

Year 2 children’s arrival time is at 8.45am 

 

Dismissal time: 

Year 1 children’s dismissal time is at 3.30pm 

Year 2 children’s dismissal time is at 3.45pm 

 

On arrival at school all children should use the gates to the right of the school.  

 

Swimming – Year 2 will commence swimming lessons on Wednesday 15th 

September at John Lyon school. Children to come to school wearing their P.E. kit 

with their swimwear underneath; girls do not need to pull up their costumes in case 

they need to use the bathroom before they leave for swimming (John Lyon have 

asked us to do this to limit changing time.) 

The children should have the regulation school swimwear detailed on the uniform 

list and a blue Reddiford swimming bag in which to keep their towel and 

underwear. Anyone with long hair must wear a swimming hat and please note that 

goggles are not permitted. 

 

PE Days – (Days yet to be confirmed.) The children should come to school in their 

PE uniform. They may also wish to wear their Blazers and hats/caps are not 

required.  

 

Uniform - Summer or Winter uniform can be worn up to the October half term, after 

which time winter uniform must be worn. See the uniform list on the website. 

All items of clothing and school bags must be clearly named with a sewn in label or 

permanent marker pen only.   

There will be a uniform inspection at the beginning of term (see Uniform List on 

website).  

 

In order to help mitigate the risk of infection, could all children please be provided 

with their own named pencil case, to be kept at school. The pencil case should be 

clear so that the children can easily see what they have.  

Please include:  

Pencils and sharpener 

Rubber 

Coloured pencils (no felt pens) 

A small ruler 

Child scissors 

Glue stick 

 

Mrs McCabe 

Head of Lower School 


